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To the Chair and Members of the Committee: 

As an Oregon resident and animal rights advocate, I strongly support House Bill 3390 

prohibiting the sale of new fur products in our state.  

It's time Oregon joins other states in helping to end the cruel practice of raising 

animal to be killed for their fur. This ban will help end this heinous practice. 

Please support this bill. 

Respectfully, Cheryl Furgeson 

 

  


